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Weekly Newsletter				                    14th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,
If you have any comments or feedback for the school, the easiest method is to email the school to admin@bluegatefields-inf.towerhamlets.sch.uk. If you would like to talk to one of our Parent governors Jakir, Noorjahan or Jusna, they are around the school in the mornings. We would appreciate any feedback you would like to share. Thank you.

Dates for the Week beginning 18th July 2022

· Monday 18th July – Mercury End of Year assembly 2.45pm in the infant hall.
· Tuesday 19th July 
· Wednesday 20th July 
· Thursday 21st July – All Year 2 classes on cinema trip to see “Minions”
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In line with the Junior school we will be breaking up at 2pm on Thursday 21st July for the Summer holiday. School will be back on Monday 5th September with a new starting time of 8.50am.
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A huge “THANK YOU” to all our parents for their generosity with donating and buying at our after school sale. We raised £942.40 for the victims of the Bangladeshi floods.
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Thank you for all your support during the last year, especially with the difficulties that Covid has brought us all. We have struggled at times to keep all classes within the school open but I feel the children have had a good year. 

We look forward to a new year in September and a renewed focus on attendance.

[image: ]As the weather is becoming warmer and there are some very high temperatures predicted, please can you ensure that your child brings their water bottle to school every day and wears a hat if possible. There is shelter in both playgrounds but you may like to apply sunscreen on your child before they come to school.



[image: ]PLEASE can parents wait for the children to line up in their classes and for the staff to call your child’s name at the end of the day before trying to take the children home. This is for the children’s safety. Thank you.
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Remember to let the school know if there will be someone different picking up your child. Phone the office staff on 0207 790 3611, who will inform the staff in class. You will be given a code word for the adult picking up your child to tell the class staff. This code word will change on a weekly basis.


If your children have to self-isolate, Home Learning will be available on our school website. 



[image: ]Go to www.bluegatefieldsinfant.co.uk and then to PARENTS – HOME LEARNING. Look for your child’s Year group in the blue box on the right, for the work to be completed.



[image: ]Please look on our Home Learning page to see the Summer 2 projects for children to complete at home. These projects are linked to the half term topics for each Year group. We hope you enjoy working on your project


Yours sincerely, 
                                      
 				

Catherine Jones – Headteacher
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Blue Gate Fields Infant School, King David Lane, Stepney, London, E1 OEH
Tel: 0207790 3611 Fax:0207 780 9105 Email: admin@bluegatefields-inftowerhamlets.sch.uk Web: www.bluegatefieldsinfant.co.uk

Head teacher: Jan Atkins Deputy Head teacher: Catherine Jones Office Manager: Jo Rudwick




